
 

To:  Ministers of Foreign Affairs of Members of the World Meteorological Organization 

Our ref.: 18318/2021/GS/FIN 11 August 2021 

Subject: Transmission of the approved financial statements for 2020 with the report of the 
External Auditor 

Your Excellency, 

I have the honour to inform you that at its seventy-third session 
(14-25 June 2021), the Executive Council requested me to transmit the approved financial 
statements for 2020, together with the report of the External Auditor, to all Members of the 
Organization.  

Accordingly, I am pleased to inform you that the financial statements are available 
at the following internet address:  

https://library.wmo.int/opac/index.php?lvl=etagere_see&id=145 

The report of the External Auditor is available on request. 

A copy of this letter is being sent to the Permanent Representative of your country 
with the Organization and to the Permanent Mission of your country in Geneva, as appropriate. 

Accept, Sir/Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration 
. 
 

 

Prof. Petteri Taalas 
Secretary-General 
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